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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Reference is made to the announcement of O-Net Communications (Group) Limited (the 

“Company”, together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) dated 23 February 2015 in relation to 

the positive profit alert. 

 

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of the Company noted there was a press 

article (the “Article”) published by a media relating to the positive profit alert. The Board hereby 

clarify that the increased net profit amounted to approximately HK$53.48 million as stated in the 

Article is not correct, the net profit of the Group for the year ended 31 December 2014 is 

expected to be approximately 3 times of the corresponding period last year. 

 

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to read carefully the 

announcement of the annual results of the Group for the year ended 31 December 2014 which is 

expected to be released in March 2015. 

 

 

By Order of the Board 

O-Net Communications (Group) Limited 

Na Qinglin 

Co-Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

Hong Kong, 24 February 2015 

 

As at the date of this announcement, the executive Director is Mr. Na Qinglin, the non-executive 

Directors are Mr. Tam Man Chi, Mr. Chen Zhujiang and Mr. Huang Bin, and the independent 

non-executive Directors are Mr. Deng Xinping, Mr. Ong Chor Wei and Mr. Zhao Wei. 


